 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1[image: image1.wmf]RWCA – General  Meeting Minutes – January 20, 2017


Virtual Meeting via Zoom




11:45 a.m.

Attending: 


Donna Tucker


Brenda Cunningham

Rico Burton

Martha Rockwell

Jeri Hird Dutcher

Ginger Korljan

Lori Norris


Guest: Sharon from Lifewell
Brenda welcomed everyone, read the mission, and helped everyone adjust to the Zoom software.

Program:  Peer Review

Brenda gathered a 10 resumes from members which she presented on Zoom for our review, one by one. Those in attendance made suggestions for improvement as well as praise for design and writing. Good discussion on some niggling issues, including ATS formatting.
Upcoming Programs:

HR Forum - Brenda Chair
Friday, February 17, 2017, 11:30am to 2:00pm
Ledgent Offices, 2201 E. Camelback Rd., Phoenix, AZ

$20 Members / $30 Nonmembers - Lunch included

March 16th - Q1 Luncheon (Table Topics)

Coco’s (7th Street & McDowell)

11:30-1:00pm


April 20th - Virtual Training on Zoom

11:30-1:00pm

Business

Brenda reminded guests that they can attend meetings twice before a membership obligation. Sharon was invited to stay during our business meeting if she wished.. 

The Zoom program we used today has been purchased for the group. Any member can use it for her/his own needs any time (just so it doesn't conflict with another user). We also have a projector, screen, speaking engagements, service opportunities -- a number of valuable membership benefits.

Career Connectors: reviewing resumes, giving constructive feedback to hungry job seekers. Please let Brenda know if you are interested. Military event on February 22.

Brenda asked if we were all planning to attend the HR Forum in February. Please promote it on all your social media.
March: Election of Officers. Two-year term. Especially need a treasurer. Please think about running for a leadership role to sustain the organization. Not a huge time investment. This year's programs are pretty much locked down so not much to do this year.
Meeting adjourned at 2:08 p.m.

Submitted by

Donna Tucker, Secretary
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